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PARENT FOCUS GROUP 

There will be a Parent Focus Group meeting on 

Thursday 20th June at 10am online on Microsoft 

Teams. 

All parents/carers are welcome to attend the Parent 

Focus Group which meets with Mr. Orlik to discuss 

the Federation’s provision. 

If you would like to join this term’s meeting, please 

email postbox@bluecoatfederation.co.uk and       

request a Teams invite for the meeting. 

Dads come along and join us for a range of free activities for Father's Day 

Dads’ Stay & Play is an opportunity for dads to turn up with their children to play together and 

have fun together. 

No need to book just turn up. 

Saturday 15
th

 June 2024 

10:00-12:00 

At each Walsall Family Hub; 

North Family Hub 275 Blakenall Lane, Blakenall, Walsall WS3 1HJ 

West Family Hub, Ilmington House, Crescent Road, Wednesbury, 

WS10 8AE 

South and Central Family Hub, Birchills Street, Walsall, WS2 8NG 

East Family Hub Silver Court, Walsall, WS8 6HA 

EID-AL-ADHA 

Our Muslim families will be celebrating Eid-Al-Adha 

soon.  One day’s absence for religious observation 

can be requested in writing through the             

school     offices. 

A letter with an authorised leave    

request slip will be sent home at the 

start of next week. 

 

 

 

Speech & Language Therapy 

Drop-in advice sessions  

Do you have questions about your child's speech or 
language development? 

Are you worried that your child is not talking or does 
not understand you?  
Would you like some advice on general strategies to 
help?  

If you're worried about your child's communication 
skills and your child is not already known to our ser-
vice, please come to one of our drop-in sessions for 
advice and support. 

Thursday 11
th
 July 9am – 12.30pm 

St Matthew's Church Centre, St Matthew's 
Close, Walsall WS1 3DG 

We will be available to talk with those attending 
the Stay and Play (9-11am) and for anyone else 
who wishes to pop into the church for advice 
from 11.15am-12.30pm. 



SPORTS FOR CHAMPIONS VISIT—PLEASE SEND SPONSOR MONEY AND FORMS IN BY MONDAY—THANK YOU 

ALL INFANT AND JUNIOR CHILDREN SHOULD WEAR THEIR PE KIT ON FRIDAY 14TH JUNE 

The Paris Olympics will be taking place later in the summer.  To mark this  international 

sporting moment we are delighted and excited that the infant and junior children will 

have the opportunity to welcome James Dasaolu—a British 100m 2012 Olympic      

competitor—on Friday 14th June. 

The children will be doing sponsored activities that day to raise funds for the schools.   

Thank you for your support. 

THIS WEEK’S CLASS  ATTENDANCE WINNERS 

 

Infants: Penguins— 98.75% 

Juniors: 3EP — 97.06% 

Summer 2024 

Walsall Holiday Activities and Food Programme 

A free and exciting holiday programme for children 

eligible for free school meals. 

Portal opens for bookings 20th June 2024 

Dates for activities 

Week 1 Monday 29th July-Thursday 1st August 

Week 2 Monday 5th August-Thursday 8th August 

Week 3 Monday 12th August-Thursday 15th August 

Week 4 Monday 19th August-Thursday 22nd August 

To find out more information visit; www.walsall.gov.uk/

children_and_young_people/haf_signup 

Or 

Email; familysup-

SPORTS DAYS 

Parents/Carers are invited to join us 

for our sports days which are taking 

place later this term.  Please be aware 

that arrangements for sports days can 

change at short notice due to the 

weather.  In the event of poor weather 

we will try to arrange a new date but 

this is not always possible. 

 

Please note that Years 1 to 6 all have their sports days 

at Mayfield School, Sutton Road, Walsall WS1 2PD 

(next to Queen Mary’s Grammar School).  We are very 

grateful to Mayfield for giving us access to their sports 

field.   

Please be aware that there is no parking at the      

Mayfield site for parents/carers.  Please also plan for 

the fact that toilet facilities are not available to        

parents/carers and pre-school children attending 

sports days at Mayfield. 

Year 

Group 

Date and Time Location 

Year 6 POSTPONED—We are hoping 

to arrange a new date. 

Mayfield School 

Year 4 

 

Thurs 13th June 1.30pm 

NEXT WEEK 

Mayfield School  

Year 3 Thurs 20th June 1.30pm Mayfield School 

Year 2 Thurs 27th June 1.30pm Mayfield School  

Year 1 Thurs 4th July 1.30pm Mayfield School  

Reception Fri 21st June 1.30pm Infant School  

Morning 

Nursery 

Mon 24th June 9.45am Infant School 

Afternoon 

Nursery 

Mon 24th June 1.45pm Infant School 

WEAR YELLOW—WORLD MENTAL HEALTH DAY 

On Monday (10th June) all children are 
invited to wear yellow clothes to mark 

World Mental Health Day. 

DONATE YOUR UNWANTED TOYS TO HELP THE PTA 

The PTA need donations of good quality unwanted toys 

and games for the summer fair - we would be so grateful if 

our families could send any soft toys, 

games, puzzles and any other toys into 

school on Monday 10th June. Any      

donations are much appreciated.  
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